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Title
Discussion of Committee member comments on 2016-2021 Preliminary Capital Facilities Plan (CFP)

Recommended Action
N/A

Report
Issue:
OPC’s annual review of the CFP for consistency with the Comprehensive Plan

Staff Contact:
Leonard Bauer, Deputy Director, Community Planning & Development, 360.753.8206

Presenter(s):
Jessica Bateman, Chair of Subcommittee

Background and Analysis:
Every year, the Planning Commission holds a public hearing and makes a recommendation on the
City’s 6-year CFP, and writes a letter of recommendation to the City Council. The Commission’s
Finance Subcommittee has met with staff to ask questions, and continues to review the CFP, and will
bring forward issues to the full Commission for discussion and a final recommendation.

Neighborhood/Community Interests (if known):
None at this time.

Financial Impact:
Included in base budget.
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